
South Tyneside Safeguarding Children Board Executive   

Safeguarding	in	Sport	and	other	Extra	Curricular	Ac6vi6es.

Wednesday	13th	February	2019

9:15am	–	12:15pm

OR

1:15pm	–	4:15pm

Specific	session	for	parents	/	carers	17:45pm	-19:15pm

Venue

Boldon	Community	Centre,	New	Road	Boldon	Colliery	NE35	9DS

Sport,	religious	and	community	groups	have	been	 included	 in	the	new	"Working	Together	to	Safeguard	Children"
statutory	 guidance	 that	 was	 published	 in	 July	 2018.	 It	 is	 important	 for	 any	 club	 /	 group	 to	 have	 a	 clear
understanding	 of	 what	 their	 statutory	 safeguarding	 responsibiliFes	 are	 and	 how	 they	 can	 protect	 children	 who
aGend	their	clubs.

This	event	will	give	you	an	insight	into	how	abuse	can	occur	through	sport	and	other	extra-curricular	acFviFes	that
so	many	of	our	children	aGend.	

Key	messages	 will	 be	 given	 about	 how	 to	 ensure	 our	 children	 are	 safe	 during	 these	 acFviFes	 as	 well	 as	 giving
professionals	and	parents	the	right	informaFon	in	order	to	ask	the	perFnent	quesFons	before	children	aGend	and
also	the	confidence	to	challenge	and	report	any	concerns	that	they	may	have.	

To book your FREE place please email Janine.Williamson@southtyneside.gov.uk




